
McGill University
MONTREAL

GRADUATE FACULTY

February IB, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am asking the Editor of the McGill Mews to 
submit to you an article on the Graduate Faculty which 
I wrote for them a few months ago, which is likely to 
appear in the March issue.

It would be a pleasure to me to modify it in any 
way that you might suggest, as I am most anxious that 
this description shall do justice to all concerned.I

I

very sincerely yours,

TJb?
Dr. A.S. Eve,
Dean, Graduate Faculty.C -
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